
From: Bob Quartermain  
Sent: Monday, September 27, 2021 6:37 PM 
To: northinfo 
Cc: Dan Rogers; Mark Lawton 
Subject: Questions regarding Proposed bylaws 153 and 154 
 
Islands Trust 
With respect to proposed bylaw 153: 
 
1)is this with respect to public only or apply private shoreline property? 
 
With respect to proposed bylaw 154: 
1)does the 15m setback take slope of Rocky shoreline into account or is it horizontal from the high tide 
mark? 
2) are all existing ramps and docks grandfathered under existing regulations including renewals of 
existing foreshore leases? 
 
Robert Quartermain, resident  

 
Keats island  
 
Sent from my iPhone 


